Appendis BL

From: |

Sent: 20 December 2024 13:14
To: Licensing

| hope this message finds you well.

| would like to formally reiterate my objection to the approval of a license for the shop at 182 Narborough Road. |
believe the addition of another off-license on this street will only exacerbate the current issues in the area.

Narborough Road already has a sufficient number of off-licenses and is burdened with existing problems. Adding
another off-license would likely lead to increased noise, theft, and disorder, making the area even less safe for me,

my business, and the local community.

Such a decision could also further disrupt the area’s order and create additional challenges, not only for residents
but also for the Leicester Police, who are already addressing these concerns.

Therefore, | kindly request that extra care and consideration be given before making a decision on this matter.
Thank you for your attention, and | appreciate your understanding.

Best regards,




